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A Portion of the Freeman Property Added to the Ocotillo Wells SVRA
The Freeman property (also known as Truckhaven/Desert Cahuilla) was acquired by California State Parks in 2006.

Senator Denise Ducheny and Senator Dennis Hollingsworth recently convened a group of stakeholders to establish a plan for

dividing the Freeman Property between Anza Borrego Desert State Park and Ocotillo Wells State Vehicular Recreation Area

(SVRA).

Following the stakeholder group meetings, the plan

was finalized under Senate Bill 855.  This legislation

specifies that the northwestern portion of the property

be annexed to Anza Borrego Desert State Park and the

southeastern portion of the property be annexed to

Ocotillo Wells SVRA.  The map on the right depicts  the

annexations.  The Ocotillo Wells SVRA addition, now

called "Ocotillo Wells North" for general planning

purposes only, will be included in the General Plan and

EIR project that is underway.

Outreach activities in early 2011 will provide opportu-

nities for the public and stakeholders to help identify

planning issues and opportunities for Ocotillo Wells

North as part of the General Plan process.  Sign up to

be notified of upcoming public participation activities.

Go to www.planocotillowells.org for more information

on the General Plan and EIR process.

For a more detailed and larger map please see:

http://planocotillowells.com/documents/OW_SVRA_Annexation_Map.pdf

CORVA Applauds the Initiative and Intent of Congressman Herger
Congressman Herger, who introduced a bill in the newly convened 112th Session Of Congress questioning the scope of

Subpart B of Travel Managment and delaying its implementation in California's National  Forests.  CORVA has been closely

involved with the Forest Service Travel Management process in California since its inception and has seen first hand the

inadequacies of the analysis.  The implementation of Travel Management gives little consideration to local Forest access for

purposes of recreation, hunting, wood gathering and parking.  The Forest Service has incorrectly  attributed 'highway' status

to roughly graded forested roads, virtually eliminating all green-sticker use on these roads, an approach that has been

particularly troublesome.

Congratulations to Congressman Herger for recognizing the harm that these plans will cause his constituents upon

implementation and for making the Forest Service aware, in no uncertain terms, that they must take a step back and

reevaluate these documents. CORVA also suggests a reevaluation of the criteria used to designate roads and trails and the

omission of thousands of miles of roads and trails from analysis.  The Travel Management process, originally well intentioned,

has been fraught with missteps and unintended consequences.  This bill starts the much-needed process of questioning and

reevaluating Travel Management Subpart B.   CORVA asks all it's members to support this bill and share CORVA's analysis,

as written above, and please ask your representatives for their support as well.
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WHAT IS CORVA?
The California Off-Road Vehicle

Association (CORVA) is a varied
group of outdoor recreationalists who
are extremely active in promoting the
positive aspects of vehicular access on
public lands and protecting that right.

The group is composed of the owners
of “Green Sticker” vehicles such as
ATV’s, motorcycles, 3-wheelers, trail
bikes, and dune buggies, as well as
“street legal” 4x4 vehicles, dual sport
motorcycles, baja and desert racers.

The main purpose of CORVA is to
have fun!  We also work with the land
managers for responsible off-highway
vehicular access and recreation oppor-
tunities.  Secondarily, we educate our
membership on the constantly chang-
ing rules and regulations and promote
conservation, clean-up and trail main-
tenance projects.

We participate in lobbying activities in
both Sacramento and Washington DC.
We work closely with the State
Department of Parks and Recreation
providing input to the Off-Highway
Motor Vehicle Recreation (OHMVR)
program from the users’ standpoint.
We provide a valuable resource to land
managers in the form of dedicated
OHV enthusiasts who believe in using
our public lands responsibly.

We are active at all levels of the land
management public process with both
the BLM and USFS.  We do this by
commenting on many environmental
documents on issues that affect us.

We coordinate with other multiple use
organizations such as snowmobiles to
horse enthusiasts to protect multiple
use rights that we both share.  Only
together can we fight the extremists.
We are,

“Dedicated to protecting our
lands for the people, not from

the people.”
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
By Jim Woods

As winter rages on across the nation, we are waiting to see how the California OHV budget will be affected by Governor

Brown’s recent proposed budget plan.  After a preliminary review it appears there is no specific line item that grabs the OHV

trust fund to balance any other portion of the budget.  However, we are very concerned because it has happened before and

the trust fund has never received reimbursement.  All budgets are hurting, but if the OHV trust fund is depleted again, the

results could be devastating.  

There are also concerns for the State Parks OHV Division Deputy Director Daphne Greene and Chief Phil Jenkins.  The

Division is self-funded through the DMV Green Sticker and SVRA park entry fees.  These fees have allowed the State SVRA

and public land areas to maintain minimally adequate funding with focus on all aspects of motorized access with an eye on

environmental and safety concerns while promoting responsible and positive off-road experiences.  They are also responsible

for awarding grant money to various organizations for trail maintenance and restoration, law enforcement and education.  It

is this grant money along with the entire SVRA program that may be in jeopardy.  Hopefully, the Governor along with the

legislators will see the positive results of the Division performance and retain the current Division staff and programs.

How can you promote the positive aspects for more OHV access, meet with fellow off-roaders and enjoy a wonderful time in

Sacramento?  By attending the OHV advocates meeting that we call “Lobby Day” of course! CORVA along with multiple

OHV groups will co-sponsor the annual gathering in Sacramento with a tentative date of April 10-11, 2011.  If you had the

opportunity to attend in the past, especially last year, you understand what a great event this has become.  But if you have

never attended a Lobby Day before, make it a priority this year.  The event begins with a training meeting on Sunday

afternoon where you will learn some basic OHV Lobby Day history, receive instruction on how to verbalize our priorities

while visiting the legislative offices, and will finish with a question and answer period.  Sunday night is open so you may

explore downtown Old Sacramento for a great meal with your family and OHV friends. Early Monday morning, the program

begins with presentations by various invited guests.  For example, last year we heard presentations from gubernatorial

candidate Steve Poizner, Meg Whitman’s policy director Richard Costigan, Assemblyman Joel Anderson, Assemblywoman

Jean Fuller plus the California Director of State Parks Ruth Coleman, as well as Daphne Greene and Phil Jenkins.  This year’s

list of speakers is still in the works, but will be equally exciting and full of empowering information for us all.

After the presentations, attendees visit the Capitol to distribute folders and materials provided by CLORV to the various

legislative offices, and meet face-to-face with the elected officials and their staff. (This is called “walking the halls.”) So while

you expand your education on OHV issues, you share a common bond with other attendees from various OHV groups and

put a positive face forward for the legislators. You are encouraged to meet directly with your own legislators during the

afternoon plus there are many newly elected officials who need to meet their constituents.  Finally, you will attend an awards

ceremony and reception Monday night to finalize the events of the day. (The event finishes early enough so you can catch that

late flight home, so you only need to take Monday off from work!)

Please, decide that this year you will make a positive difference to keep our OHV areas open. Plan now to attend Lobby Day.

Sign-up information will be available on the CORVA and CLORV web sites during February, and look for more information

in the next newsletter.  The sooner you make your reservations, the better.  I hope to see you this year in Sacramento and don’t

forget to bring your kids.  Education about our state government and maintaining access to our public land is, and should

always be, a family affair! 

See you on the trail 

(or the Capitol)

Page 4
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CORVA Land Use Resources and Public Policy Report
By Bruce Whitcher

CORVA VP of Land Resources and Public Policy

Salazar, Abbey Issue BLM Order to Establish Potential Wilderness

Key point: Designation of “wild lands” will be done based input of the public and local communities.  It is up to us to see that

the BLM makes good on this promise.

Secretarial Order 3310 directs the Bureau of Land Management (BLM), based on the input of the public and local

communities through its existing land management planning process, to designate appropriate areas with wilderness

characteristics under its jurisdiction as "Wild Lands" and to manage them to protect their wilderness values.

"The new Wild Lands policy affirms the BLM's authorities under the law - and our responsibility to the American people -

to protect the wilderness characteristics of the lands we oversee as part of our multiple use mission," said BLM Director Bob

Abbey.

Abbey said that Secretarial Order 3310 fills an important land management need for the public and the agency.  "Wild

Lands," which will be designated through a public process, will be managed to protect wilderness characteristics unless or

until such time as a new public planning process modifies the designation.

The Secretarial Order does not change the management of existing Wilderness Study Areas pending before Congress or

congressionally designated units of the National Wilderness Preservation System.  The BLM may also still develop

recommendations, with public involvement, regarding possible Congressional designation of lands into the National

Wilderness Preservation System.

112th Congress Opens with Introduction of Wilderness Bills

Following on the heels of the swearing in of the 112th Congress on January 5, a new piece of California wilderness

legislation was introduced, and a familiar wilderness bill was reintroduced.

The first wilderness bill introduced was the “Angeles and San Bernardino National Forests Protection Act” by

Representative David Dreier (Republican of Rancho Cucamonga).  It will enlarge the Cucamonga and Sheep Mountain

Wilderness Areas in the San Gabriel Mountains by about 18,000 acres.  This bill is relatively new and we have not had a

chance to fully analyze this proposal for impacts to access.

Representative Darrell Issa (Republican of Vista) reintroduced the “Beauty Mountain and Agua Tibia Wilderness Act,”

which will add over 7,000 acres to the Agua Tibia Wilderness and 13,635 acres to the Beauty Mountain Wilderness.  Both are

in northern San Diego County.  This bill will not affect existing OHV areas such as Wildomar or Corral Canyon.

You can contact Representative Issa by emailing him from his website or by calling 202-225-3906.  Please briefly share how

wilderness designation affects your interests.

You can contact Representative Dreier, who introduced the “Angeles and San Bernardino National Forests Protection Act”

by emailing him from his website or by calling 202-225-2305.  Please briefly share your concerns.

Omnibus Public Lands Bill Withdrawn by Senator Reid

The Omnibus Public Lands bill was withdrawn during the “lame duck” session of Congress by Senator Reid.  The bill was

a collection of more than 70 measures and more than 1,000 pages.  Senator James Inhofe (R-Okla.) was one of several

senators who protested the legislation, saying it was too sweeping to consider prior to the end of the current session.  In

addition, key representatives in the U.S. House of Representatives, such as House Natural Resources Chairman-elect Doc

Hastings (R-Wash.), voiced opposition to the measure.

“We need to protect public land for future generations, not from future generations, and that includes responsible OHV

recreation access,” Moreland said.  “In addition, legislation deserves a full and public debate on its merits, and parliamentary

tricks and sleight-of-hand, such as what we saw in 2009 and what we’ve experienced here, do not allow that.”

Continued on next page
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The Obama Administration's Great Outdoors Initiative

As many of you have heard, President Obama convened the White House Conference on the Great Outdoors (AGO) in April.

The deadline for the final AGO report was November 15th.  It may be late January or even February before the AGO

recommendations are finally released to the public.

Oceano Dunes Update

State Parks is independently installing five 30-foot towers to measure wind at the Oceano Dunes, a move that activists

fighting air pollution there call an end run around the county’s air pollution study.

“They don’t like the results” of the study conducted and vetted at public hearings by the county’s Air Pollution Control

District, said Katrina Dolinsky, who, with neighbors on the Nipomo Mesa, has been fighting to improve air quality.

Ronnie Glick, an environmental scientist with State Parks, says it is “ludicrous” to characterize its studies as an attempt to

undermine the county’s work.  He calls them a supplement to the county, necessary because there is “an incomplete

understanding” of wind patterns.

The county study concluded that off-road vehicles contribute to particulate matter blowing on to the Nipomo Mesa, creating

a health hazard.  Off-roading activists, as well as State Parks, have questioned the thoroughness of the study, even as those

who conducted it defend it as being scientifically accurate and peer-reviewed.

Off-roaders fear the county study will be used ultimately to curtail or even eliminate their activities at the Oceano Dunes

State Vehicular Recreation Area.  South County business leaders fear the loss of a multimillion-dollar activity, while those who

oppose off-roading say a more environmentally friendly activity might still bring in money.

Aeron Arlin-Genet, Air Pollution Control District outreach supervisor, said the district did not recommend another study.

“We don’t want to have any second-guessing going on,” she said.

Dolinsky has appealed the planners’ approval, so the matter will go to the Board of Supervisors and, if necessary, to the

California Coastal Commission.

The Santa Lucia chapter of the Sierra Club also is protesting the towers.

Travel Management Update

1.  The Stanislaus National Forest has been sued by environmental organizations over their Travel Management Plan.  In

spite of closing over 80% of motorized trails, the lawsuit challenges a decision by the Forest Service federal to “expand the

motor vehicle system in the Stanislaus National Forest at the expense of irreversible damage to public natural resources and

without adequate public disclosure”.  The Plaintiffs seek declaratory and injunctive relief from the decision, stating that it

“violates federal executive orders and environmental laws and regulations by failing to fully disclose to the public or to

minimize environmental damage to the forest, including impacts to wildlife, wildlife habitat, soils, vegetation, watersheds, and

other protected areas.”

A coalition of pro-access organizations, including CORVA, has filed in federal court as an intervener in this case.

2.  Sequoia National Forest - The Piute area planning process has wrapped up following a series of stakeholder meetings held

in Kernville.  Pro-access interests favored keeping as many trails open as possible and this group has developed an

alternative very close to the route inventory.  Route analysis continues and we expect to see a draft environmental impact

statement that will outline the Piute Plan soon.

3.  Tahoe National Forest - Motorized Travel Management Appeal - To our disappointment, a number of pro-access appeals

of the decision, have been filed.  The Forest refused to give ground at the appeal resolution meeting.  The final disposition is

due on January 22nd.  We expect all appeals to be denied as has occurred on all other Travel Management Plants to date.

4. Plumas National Forest - Appeals of the Travel Management decision were filed on December 27th by Sierra Access

Coalition and CORVA.  The decision calls for large scale closures of roads and trails.  The counties have also filed appeals

based on failure of the Forest to coordinate with local agencies.  Pro access groups requested specific remedies.  It is now up

to Plumas NF to respond.

Continued on next page
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Forest Service Planning Regulations Due for Completion

The U.S. Forest Service is continuing the process of revising their regulations that govern how the agency prepares Forest

Plans.  Known as the "Planning Rule," these regulations will be the driving force behind how the agency prepares Land Use

Plans.

Using input, they will finalize the proposed rule and draft environmental impact statement with the intent of publishing the

proposed rule and DEIS in December 2010.  This final rule has not yet been announced.

Clear Creek Management Area Decision to be Announced in May-June 2011.

The future of Clear Creek is seen by all as a precedent-setting national issue that will have repercussions for the future of

OHV recreation for years to come.  The preferred alternative identified by BLM was disappointing because it excluded

motorcycles from the CCMA and allowed only limited access to the area based on claims of health hazard due to asbestos.

The latest information we’ve received indicates that:

• Energy-related proposals in the Mojave are taking priority in Washington

• BLM has submitted proposal similar to alternative E in draft RMP with additional routes which are not yet defined.  A

draft of final resource management plan is not publicly available. 

• There will be no dry season closures.

• No off road vehicles (dirt bikes) are to be allowed in CCMA.

Once the Record of Decision has been announced, objections may be filed.  CORVA plans to join with other interested groups

in filing objections.

A copy of the Clear Creek draft EIS/RMP can be downloaded at: 

http://www.blm.gov/ca/st/en/fo/hollister/clear_creek_management_area/CCMA_RMP.html

CORVA Report from Desert Renewable Energy Conservation Plan Meetings

Many of you have heard about the intense competition between various interests to reserve parts of the California desert for

renewable energy development and protection of endangered species.  Some of these areas are “limited use” BLM lands that

have long been open for public access via motorized routes of travel.  CORVA has been involved in discussion related to the

future use of California’s desert public lands and has spoken out to help keep our areas open.

CORVA recently received information that the Center for Biological Diversity threatened to stop a major solar project if 150

square miles of land was not purchased for mitigation.  Although this would be private land, many areas of the desert are a

checkerboard of public and private land crossed by routes used by the public.  Mitigation land is usually transferred to a

conservation organization for management and fenced off blocking traditional access routes.

CORVA representatives will be meeting with industry leaders to discuss the various issues affecting public access to these

lands.

CORVA NEEDS YOUR HELP! I AM DONATING TO:
Here are the main projects that CORVA is
involved with at this time.  Please cut this
form out and mail with your donation to:

CORVA
1101 E. Orangewood Ave. Ste 103

Anaheim CA  92805-6827

Name _______________________

Address ______________________

City _________________________ 

State / Zip ___________________  

Red Rock Comments Project $ ______
Route Designation Process $ ______
Reopening of Clear Creek Area $ ______
Funding the CA Desert Legal Bills  $ ______
Funding work at: _____________ $ ______
Other Area: __________________ $ ______
General Fund  (non specific) $ ______

TOTAL   $ ______

Please make checks payable to CORVA

Donations are not deductible as charitable contributions
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Educational News

VP-Education, Ed Waldheim

Education has all different forms and can be interpreted in many ways.  It could be you listening to your teacher when you

went to school, it can be self taught by reading books, and the list goes on and on.

Over all these years, I have found that meeting people and working with the agencies has probably been the best form of

education that we as off roaders, fighters of access to our public lands, can do by educating everyone you meet.

When I think of the hundreds of meetings that I attend or run

during the year and since 1978, I can not help but wonder how

many incredible managers, legislators we have had the privilege

to be associated with.

In the last newsletter you read the article by Gerry Hillier, here

you have a friend who has been around longer than any of us

(not as long as Bob Ham, but a long time).  The fact that he has

taken the time to write an article for us speaks volumes for the

character of this incredible public servant as BLM district

manager when I first came on the scene with the California

Desert Conservation plan 

For years I have been leading meetings with the National Forest

leadership, that is forest Supervisors, District rangers in 6

national forests in the southern part of California and the BLM.

The relationships that we have developed over these years have

been nothing but incredible and rewarding.

My other first encounter besides Gerry Hillier was with Mike Rogers, then forest supervisor for the Angeles National Forest,

he encouraged us to have leadership meetings, which to this day is still being done.  He encourage us to have “Action Logs’

which to this say we still have and follow, he asked CTUC (California Trails Users Coalition) to adopt the North Fork Fire

Station in the Angeles National Forest.  We did.  Now almost 15 years later, we are still there with our volunteer Todd and

providing services and access to motorcycles, equestrians, hikers in an area that is 30 minutes from Sunland and Acton.

Without our relationship with Mike this never would have happened, and to this day we still stay in contact.

Gloria Brown, from Los Padres National Forest, is another forest supervisor who encourages us to get our CTUC maps

going and make it so that we have a good tool for our visitors, Gloria retired to Oregon and we still stay in contact with her.

Tina Terrell, now here is a grand Forest Supervisor from Cleveland and Sequoia National Forest.  Yesterday, Jan 11, 2011

we had our leadership meeting in Kernville, CA where she informed us that it would be her last meeting.  She is moving to

Colorado to work for the Washington D.C. office of the Forest Service.  Chris Horgan from Steward of the Sequoia a division

of CTUC put it best when we presented Tina with a certificate from Supervisor Jon McQuiston’s office by Judy Hyatt.   I then

presented her a plaque from CTUC and Chris a mug with Sequoia Forest on it.  But what is the most remarkable of all,

in 4 years, Tina was able to reduce our action log by ½ with the biggest achievement in getting a Cost Share Agreement signed

for Steward of the Sequoia.  Getting NEPA work on replacement for restrooms that we have been working on since 2006, and

the list goes on.

Why do I bring this up?  Every one of  you can have a story of education, creating relationships with the managers of our

public lands, lands that you and I recreate on.  I can go on and on with all the names of managers, district rangers, Forest

Supervisors, that I have meet and still today work with on a daily basis.  So the issues here are, everyone can do that.

Everyone should take the time to get to know those that have the authority and responsibility to manage our public lands.   It

is our job to help them, make their job easier.  That is what you all can do, as individuals, as organizations, whatever way you

want.

So if you have a story, please let me know and send it to me.  Make a promise to yourself to become more involved with the

people that manage your recreational areas this year.    Ed            edwaldheim@aol.com

Chris Horgan , Ed Waldheim, Tina Terrell and Judy Hyatt
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Freedom*
by Amy Granat

*It's not just another word for nothing left to lose. (apologies to Kris Kristofferson)

Americans cherish our freedoms and have always reveled in the opportunities our country guarantees it's citizens.  We have

designed our government around the following words written in the Declaration of Independence; “We hold these truths to

be self-evident, that all men are created equal, that they are endowed by their Creator with certain unalienable Rights, that

among these are Life, Liberty and the pursuit of Happiness.”

These beautiful and poetic words were written by men striving and hoping for freedoms they

had yet to experience and could only imagine.  But after a life lived under an unfair system of

government, these men decided to define this new country by the highest of principles, making

sure these words would stand the test of time, and remain a guideline for future generations.

As a child I remember wondering out loud (while I had to memorize this passage for class), “why is ‘the pursuit of Happiness’

included in the sentence?” because it seemed less important than the lofty ideals of Life and Liberty.  At the time I was told

these words were included in the Declaration because the authors understood that Americans could not, and should not live

without Happiness.  They wanted to ensure that future generations understood the “pursuit of Happiness” is vital to our very

existence.

These words in the Declaration of Independence have served as a beacon for many years, but the true meaning of the words

has become distorted over time, shaped to the whims and wants of others.  The definition of “pursuit of Happiness” has

become rewritten by the courts, and redefined by groups who try to limit the manner in which we seek enjoyment in this

country.  All those that enjoy and/or depend on motorized access have felt the sting of limitations placed on our sport, the

inability to access areas previously open, the constant vigilance required to keep these opportunities viable and the pursuit of

Happiness available to all Americans very real.  Traditional sports such as hunting and hounding have become vilified, and

rural communities suffer from limitations placed on recreation, tourism and industry.

Concepts that have no real definition or purpose, such as 'quiet recreation' are suddenly getting recognition in the courts,

and are being interpreted as preferable, at the very real expense of thousands of Americans who enjoy other forms of

recreation.

“We hold these truths to be self-evident...” should be words of freedom, not words of limitation.  These words hold a power

we have yet to use to it's fullest, but have no choice but to employ in our efforts to return to our 'roots'.  By looking back, we

can gain the power to move forward and remind our fellow Americans of the strength in these concepts, and the guarantees

granted us as citizens of this country.

We will have to return these concepts to the forefront of our political scene, understanding that none of us alone has the

power to turn back the hands of time, and recognizing that our differing viewpoints are actually a strength.  As Americans

who cherish our history, we can take lessons from our forefathers to move forward as one, secure in the knowledge that we

are fulfilling the very goals set before us by the founders of our country to ensure the equal “pursuit of Happiness” to all

Americans.

Too often we have been hampered in our efforts by not seeking the advice and knowledge of others, or forging ahead

without a shared vision.  Working together towards a common goal is often not easy, and can be fraught with uncertainty and

misunderstanding.  Sometimes we create exclusivity among our ranks, pushing away others who may not outwardly appear

the same, not recognizing we all strive for the same “pursuit of Happiness”.  There are many roads to success and

individuals often choose different avenues, while still working towards common goals.  In the end, however, by remaining true

to our ideals, we will meet as equals to celebrate in each others success.

“....With certain unalienable Rights, that among these are Life, Liberty and the pursuit of Happiness.”  These are precious

words, words to honor, and words that we fight to protect.  They represent our history as Americans, and our future as we

continue to fight for our right to pursue our “Happiness”.  When one right is taken away, all our rights are threatened.  At

the present time, we may feel like a small segment of the population trying to defend the right to enjoy our forests and our

deserts, but we can join together, with others of like mind, in reminding our politicians of our shared history and turning our

country back to the ideals upon which it was founded.  We have proven again and again throughout our history that our

American values, those freedoms we cherish, are worth fighting to keep.  Our current battle is no different, andit  continues

in our proud American tradition, fighting for Freedom, fighting for our right to recreate as we choose.



Off-Roaders In Off-Roaders In Action, February 201Action, February 20111 Page 11



Off-Roaders In Off-Roaders In Action, February 201Action, February 20111Page 12



MEMBER DONATIONS
GENERAL

RANDY ALLEN

JOHN BEATY

ERIK BIBELHEIMER

JOSEPH BRADLEY

DONALD BRAY

MATTHEW CASSLE

MIKE & CORKY LAZZARINO

THOMAS H. PRESSER

ROBERT RAFFETY

GENE RIGGS

ALAN RONSKA

GARY WOTASIK
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WELCOME BACK OLD MEMBERS

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
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JOSEPH & DARLENE BRADLEY

PETER CASSIDY

MATTHEW & MICHELLE CASSLE
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GEORGE & LAURA EMMERSON

PAUL GRAHAM

STEVE GRAVES

NANCY & LAWRENCE HUBBARD

CHUCK & PHYLLIS JANSEN

PAUL & BECKY KOBER

ROBERT & COLLEEN LOVRET

CLAYTON & LISA MILLER

\JEFF & JENELLE NILLUKA

JAMES T & IVETTE ORR

TONY PELLEGRINO

STUART E & JANICE PROUT

ALAN & ERIKA RONSKA

CAROL & LARRY SAMONS

PETER SHORE

NICK & MELISSA STOFFREGEN

DAN & NICOLE STOY

TODD & MELODI THOMPSON

STAN & CAROL VAN KOPP

MARK & LISA VANDER ZON

PAUL & MARA VON KLOSST-DOHNA

GARY & JULIE WOTASIK

$30.00

$20.00

$100.00

$10.00

$50.00

$20.00

$300.00

$10.00

$250.00

$20.00

$70.00

$20.00

$82.00

DAVID BOSLEY

STEVEN GILBERT

PETER & LAURA KULWITZKY

WENDY LARRIEU

NEILL THORNTON

To help us out and make a donation
please see page 8

Thanks

CLUB DONATIONS
JEEPING JEEPERS JEEP CLUB
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CORVA ASSOCIATE MEMBERS
MALCOLM SMITH MOTORSPORTS

7599 INDIANA AVE  RIVERSIDE CA 92504-4145

909-687-1300   www.malcolmsmith.com

MC KENZIES PERFORMANCE PRODUCTS

807 E ORANGETHORPE AVE STE A ANAHEIM, CA 92801-1176

888-426-7491   www.mckenzies.com

MARINA SUZUKI

12973 W WASHINGTON BLVD  LOS ANGELES CA 90066-5128

310-306-8595   www.marinasuzuki.com

POWDER COATING PLUS

26140 AVENUE HALL VALENCIA CA 91355-4808

661-295-0205   www.powdercoatingplus.com

RACE PREP HOBBIES

1542 E LOS ANGELES AVE  #F SIMI VALLEY CA 93065-2069

805-582-0005    www.raceprephobbies.com

SAND SUPPLY

22839 SATICOY ST CANOGA PARK CA 91304-4537

818-437-4452   www.sandsupply.com

SCOTTS PERFORMANCE PRODUCTS

2625 HONOLULU AVE  MONTROSE CA 91020-1706

818-248-6747   www.scottsperformance.com

SIMI RECREATIONAL VEHICLE SALES

1568 E LOS ANGELES AVE  SIMI VALLEY CA 93065-2018

805-522-1221   www.simi-rv.com

SIMI VALLEY HONDA CANAM

4346 E LOS ANGELES AVE  SIMI VALLEY CA 93063-2937

805-526-4122   www.simivalleyhondaseadoo.com

SPOD PRODUCTS

661-755-8739   www.4x4s-pod.com

SWAY-A-WAY

9555 OWENSMOUTH AVE STE 9  CHATSWORTH CA 91311-8000

818-700-9712   www.swayaway.com

TIERRA DEL SOL 4 WD CLUB

PO BOX 4371  SAN DIEGO CA 92164-4371

858-748-5096   www.tds4x4.com

TRANSAXLE ENGINEERING

9763 VARIEL AVE  CHATSWORTH CA 91311-4315

818-998-2739   www.transaxleengineering.com

VEHICLE LIQUIDATION

8719 PEARBLOSSOM HWY LITTLEROCK CA 93543-3120

661-944-9300   www.vehicle-liquidation.com

WETCO, INC.

PO BOX 4307  MISSION VIEJO CA 92690-4307

949-510-8765   www.wetco.biz

WIDE OPEN BAJA

6 BENDIX  IRVINE CA 92618-2006

949-635-2292   www.wideopenbaja.com

YARMAN DRIVESHAFTS

166 W AVENUE J5  LANCASTER CA 93534-4417

661-723-1272

... PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE THAT SUPPORT YOU ...
BARRY’S TICKET SERVICE

23622 CALABASAS RD #123, CALABASAS CA 91302-1584

818-990-8499   www.barrystickets.com

BAYLESS ENGINEERING & MANUFACTURING

26100 AVENUE HALL VALENCIA CA 91355-4808

661-257-3373   www.baylessengineering.com

B F GOODRICH

1 PARKWAY S  GREENVILLE SC 29615-5022

864-458-4484   www.bfgoodrichtires.com

BROADWAY INDUSTRIES 

5641 MESMER AVE CULVER CITY, CA. 90230 

310-453-2397

CAL COAST MOTORSPORTS

5455 WALKER ST. VENTURA, CA 93003

805-642-0900   www.calcoastmotorsports.com

DAD’S RIDE

DISTRICT 37 AMA DUAL SPORT

3550 FOOTHILL BLVD  LA CRESCENTA CA 91214-1828

626-350-2101   www.district37ama.org/dualsport

ELECTRO TECH POWDER COATING

836A RANCHEROS DR  SAN MARCOS CA 92069-3009

760-746-0292   www.electrotechcoatings.com

FOX FACTORY RACING SHOX

10943 WHEATLANDS AVE STE B SANTEE CA 92071-2893

800-FOX-SHOX   www.foxracingshox.com

FWORD INDUSTRIES

5267 WARNER AVE #140  HUNTINGTON BEACH CA 92649-4079

714-350-1133   www.needtoride.com

GEN-RIGHT OFF ROAD

1816 ANGUS AVE UNIT A SIMI VALLEY CA 93063-3494

805-584-8635   www.genright.com

GMS GROUNDS MAINTENANCE SERVICES

PO BOX 879 • NEWBURY PARK CA 91319-0879 

805-498-9495  www.gmsinclandscape.com

HONDA OF GLENDALE

1331 E. COLORADO ST GLENDALE CA 91205-1462

818 246-2461   www.hondaofglendale.com

HT&R PERFORMANCE – OFF-ROAD

888 S. DISNEYLAND DRIVE, SUITE 400 ANAHEIM, CA 92802

(800) 432-7515   www.htrperformance.com

JIMCO  ELECTRICAL CONSTRUCTION

26752 OAK AVE STE H  CANYON COUNTRY CA 91351-6615

661-252-1227   www.jimcoelectric.com

J'S MAINTENANCE

3550 FOOTHILL BLVD  LA CRESCENTA CA 91214-1828

818-249-4023 www.jsmaintenance.com

KERECHUK MOTOR SERVICE

120 E VALLEY BLVD  ALHAMBRA CA 91801-5130

626-308-0811   www.kerechuk.com

LATEST RAGE

905 TAVERN RD  STE 4  ALPINE CA 91901-3805

619-445-1176
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NOT A MEMBER?
SIGN UP ONLINE OR USE THE FORM BELOW www.corva.org/renewwww.corva.org/join

CUT OUT AND MAIL IN

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
FREE 90 DAY MEMBERSHIP           RENEWING MEMBERS    $30

NEW MEMBER       $30                    ASSOCIATE MEMBER     $365

LIFE MEMBER      $300             ADDRESS CHANGE ONLY

NAME SPOUSE’S NAME
ADDRESS CITY STATE ZIP
PHONE EMAIL
WHAT DO YOU RIDE? WHERE?
CLUB OR BUSINESS NAME 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO CORVA
PLEASE USE OUR SECURE WEB SITE FOR ALL CREDIT CARD AND PAY PAL TRANSACTIONS

SEND TO:   CORVA TREASURER   -   1101 E. Orangewood Ave. Ste 103  -  ANAHEIM  -  CA - 92805-6827

PLEASE ALLOW 4 - 6 WEEKS FOR PROCESSING

a a

a

a

a

a

ADVERTISE IN THE
“OFF-ROADERS IN ACTION”

Advertising Rates
3mo 6mo 12mo

Full Page  (7 1/2” x 9 1/2”) $480   $870   $1,560

1/2 Page  (7 1/2” x 4 3/4”)            $270   $480     $860

1/3 Page  (7 1/2” x 3 1/4”)  $195   $375     $625

1/4 Page  (3 3/4” x 4 3/4”) $165   $300     $540

Business Card (3 5/8” x 2”) $90    $162     $264

For more information please contact us at: 800-42-CORVA
Send an email to:  advertising@corva.org

We need you to help CORVA make a difference
Show your support and advertise in the newsletter

Mark Your
Calendar Now!

Modesto Ridge Runners
Annual 

High Desert Rally: 
August 12-13, 2011

Bring your friends and family for a

weekend of fun!
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PRSRT STD

US Postage

PAID

Glendale, CA

Permit No. 1353

CORVA
CALIFORNIA OFF-ROAD
VEHICLE ASSOCIATION

www.corva.org

Address Service Requested

_____________________________

March:
3/19               Annual CORVA Family Fun Run  ---  Hungry Valley State OHV Park  --- Save the date!!!

More info on page 5.

April: 
4-10/11          Annual OHV Lobby Day @ Sacramento   --- Save the date!!!

4-30              Annual Moose Anderson Days @ Jawbone Canyon.

May:
5-10              Annual El Mirage Spring Cleanup.  

June:         

6-11 Annual Operation Super Canyon Sweep.  Cleanup in the San Gabriel Canyon area.

For more info please contact Barry at:  BHWetherby@aol.com

Mail Distribution Address

1101 E. Orangewood Ave, Ste 103

Anaheim CA 92805-6827

CORVA CALENDAR

FOR UP TO DATE INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT THE CORVA WEB SITE
WWW.CORVA.ORG

____________________________________________


